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As the Mayor of Alaska's largest city, I would like to express our support for the recertification of the 
Cook Inlet Regional Citizens Advisory Council (Cook Inlet RCAC). 

Cook Inlet RCAC has been at the forefront of important initiatives to improve Cook Inlet's navigational 
safety and oil spill prevention and response capabilities, as well as advance our scientific understanding of 
the region's environment to better enable us to protect its wildlife and natural resources from the harmful 
effects of spills. Cook Inlet RCAC has achieved significant accomplishments in the areas of 
environmental monitoring, and oil spill prevention, response and preparedness, a result of a concerted 
effort to foster and develop a partnership with industry, local, state and federal governments and the 
citizens of Cook Inlet. 

We value the organization's ability to represent and bring together a diverse group of stakeholders with a 
broad range of interests. Our relationship with Cook Inlet RCAC has been important to enhancing our 
understanding of the region and we are among the many beneficiaries of the research and studies they 
have done through their coastal habitats, biological and chemical monitoring, oil behavior, and physical 
oceanography programs. As a named reviewer of Oil Discharge Prevention and Contingency Plans 
(ODPCP) for crude oil exploration, production, and transportation facilities, Cook Inlet RCAC proves its 
tremendous value on an ongoing basis. We welcome opportunities to work together with the Board of 
Directors, Committees and staff and share information that can make oil facility operations and marine 
transportation in the Inlet safer. We look forward to continuing this positive relationship and respectfully 
request the Coast Guard approve Cook Inlet RCAC's application for recertification. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Dan Sullivan 
Mayor 
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